
From: Mark Lutz <marklutzma@gmail.com>
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Date: 10/9/2014 7:37:02 PM
Subject: Follow up

Hey Christian,
 
Thanks again for chatting today.  I really enjoyed it.  I hope your subsequent meeting went well too.
 
Here is my contact info again, just so you have it.  
 
Mark Lutz
Mt. Pleasant, SC
marklutzma@gmail.com
617-413-5090 (cell)
 
Looking forward to staying in touch.
 
Best,
Mark
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